                                               Special Meeting March 16, 2022
                   The purpose of this meeting is to accept the tally of votes cast at the Village of Waterford Election held on March 15, 2022. Mayor Mahoney and Trustee Matson VanDervoort, Fairclough and Trustee Carson were present. Also present were Clerk Koblensky, Treasurer Ryan VanDervoort, Dan Carson and Peter, Craig Falcone, Mark and Barb Turpin and Ed Huneau. 
                      All of the incumbents, running were reelected. Total votes received were tallied as follows: Mayor Mahoney 109; Trustee VanDervoort 103; Trustee Carson 116; Trustee Matson 113; Trustee Fairclough 109; Mark Turpin running on row A 93 votes. There were 21 write-in votes for Mayor, and 4 write-in votes for Trustee. There was a grand total of 195 votes for the day. Trustee Matson moved to accept the tally of votes cast. Trustee VanDervoort offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes. 

                                           The meeting was adjourned at 7:21PM.

                                                                                                   Respectfully submitted,

                                                                                        Robin Koblensky, Village Clerk

